
Artistic Director Report 
 
 
Our plans have not changed since last month, so I don’t have much to report.  I will report, 
though, that I’m very concerned for the number of singers dropping from the fall session.  It’s 
becoming ever more difficult to program the holiday concert.  I like to have the full concert 
programmed by the first rehearsal, but this is really not possible until I hear the group sing for a 
couple of weeks.   
 
Knowing that others will likely drop from the group as we move through the fall (there are 
always some we lose in every semester), I’m going to have to create the concert as we go.  I will 
have a few selections ready for the first rehearsal, but it’s a really challenging process.    
 
 
 
 


